2023 October Membership Meeting

The October meeting featured Scott McMahon who gave an extensive presentation on Echinocereus (hedgehogs) cactus plants . He followed this
with a question and answer session. After the brutally hot and super dry summer, many members wanted to know why so many plants died and
which plants might still come back even though they did not look as nice as they once did.

The meeting ended with three door prizes, a pair of dish gardens and a garden frog painted by Sandy Warmuth.




